
 
  

 

  

 

 

  
  

 

Latham, James 

From: Simon Ruston <simon@rustonplanning.co.uk> 
Sent: 13 May 2019 13:16 
To: Newey, Angela 
Cc: Bailey, Josh 
Subject: Re: Travellers' Sites DPD 

Dear Angela,  

REDACTED. I can confirm that the present application plans are to be altered to remove the transit element 
and include up to 5 additional permanent pitches. I'm not entirely sure on timescales yet but we do have 
instructions now.  

Many thanks, 

Simon  

Dr Simon Ruston MRTPI 
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